
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Board was called together by President, Connie Howard, on 
May 8th, 1986 to walk land in Durham County that became available. 

The land was discussed at the Club house and it was suggested by 
the Board that we offer $1800.00 per area (around 40 areas) but 
not more than $2000.00 per area if necessary. 

Connie Howard and Dee Wallace to make the offer with $2000.00 
earnest money with a contract on approval of the membership. 

~ectifully Submitted, 
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